
































From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Boal, Michael < michael.boal@iowa.gov> 

Wednesday, April 10, 2019 3:54 PM 

Grathwohl, Linda 

Re: ICRC Update 

Sounds great, thank you for the update! I will mark down your cell, but will try and remember to give Kaitlin a 
call if anything comes up that needs addressed. Thanks so much, 
Michael 

On Wed, Apr 10, 2019 at 8:41 AM Grathwohl, Linda <linda.grathwohl@iowa.gov> wrote: 
Michael, 
I realized I haven't been in touch with you lately. You can file that under the maxim "No news is good news!" 
So I just have a few updates. 

I wanted you to know our Symposium went well, and we received favorable reviews. 

Also, Iowa Finance Authority invited me to attend Governor Reynold's signing of the Proclamation of April as 
Fair Housing Month. I was honored to be invited and to attend. 

Lastly, I have decided to take vacation next week (April 15-19). I know Kaitlin will handle anything that 
comes up. If you needed to get in touch with me, my cell number is . 

Let me know if there is anything you need of if you have any questions. Thank you. 

IOWA CIVIL RIGHTS 

COMMISSION 

Linda Grathwohl I Interim Executive Director 

Iowa Civil Rights Commission 
400 E. 14th St. I Grimes State Office Building I 
Des Moines, IA 50319 
Office: 515-281-45091 Fax: 515-242-5840 
E-Mail: linda.grathwohl@iowa.gov I hlli>s:1/icrc.iowa.govl

This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this 
message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of 
this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender by 
replying to his/her e-mail address noted above and delete the message. 

Michael Boal I Deputy Legal Counsel 
Office of the Governor, State oflowa 
Gov. Kim Reynolds & Lt .Governor Adam Gregg 
515-725-3516 I michael.boal@iowa.gov
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